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We would like to thank all relatives and friends for your 

understanding and support you have shown us during this difficult 

time. 

St Stephens 
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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
CHRISTMAS AT ST STEPHENS 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

I would like to say a massive Thank You to all the team at St Stephens 

for all the Love and Support they have shown the residents during this 

difficult time. 

Everyone has been so positive and always arrived at work with a 

smile. 

Everyone has worked very hard to ensure all the residents stay safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Stephens 13 Godwyne Road, Dover, Kent, CT16 1SW 

Tel: 01304 202864 Fax: 01304 205277 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

 


